REGULAR MEETING
YORKTOWN PARK BOARD
Field Operations Building

March 8, 2017

Meeting was called to order by Jon Myrick @ 5:35 pm.

Roll call: Those present: Jon Myrick, Greg Holzer and Peggy Flanagan.
Also present: Pete Olson, Erin Hurley and Sean Burns.
Absent were Vicki Craig and Bob Drummond.
Motion made by Greg Holzer and seconded by Peg Flanagan to approve the minutes
as amended. Motion carried 3/0. Corrected minutes attached.
OLD BUSINESS
Nothing discussed.
NEW BUSINESS
Sean Burns from Ball State University's School of Architecture was here to discuss
the possibility of some of the students, usually grad students in their 6th year of
study, to plan, design and construct a structure in an area of Yorktown. The
design would first be presented to the Yorktown Arts Council for their opinion/
okay. Possible locations are Morrow's Meadow or the Lion's Club Park. Noted
was that Morrow's Meadow is in a flood plane and the Lion's Club Park is not.
The project should take about 10 weeks to complete so time is limited. It was
also noted that the Park Board would like for the structure to be something
children could climb, sit or hang on it. We appreciate our relationship between
the town and Ball State University. Peggy Flanagan made a motion to allow Ball
State University School of Architecture to go ahead with their plan to build an
interactive structure upon which children can play. Greg Holzer seconded.
Motion carried 3/0.
The Yorktown Park Board and the Yorktown Arts Council will have a joint meeting on
Tuesday, May 23, 2017 to view the design of the interactive structure that the
B.S.U. School of Architecture will present.
Other items:
The large pavilion in Morrow's Meadow has been reserved by Jesse Studebaker for a
motorcycle show on July 22, 2017.
A carnival will be in Morrow's Meadow on Friday, Saturday, Sunday, Monday and
Tuesday, June 30th through July 4th. They will give $2,500.00 to Yorktown.
There can be food vendors at the Fourth of July Festival but no inflatable's,
rock walls, zip lines, etc.
The Yorktown Arts Council has all but one movie night sponsored.
Yorktown is on the Colt's Victory Tour but do not know the date at this time.
Greg Holzer made a motion to adjourn and seconded by Peg Flanagan. Motion carried
3/0. Adjourned at 6 pm.
Next meeting will be April 12, 2017 @ 5:30 pm at the Field Operations Building.

Respectfully submitted by Peggy Flanagan



